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Date: _____________________



To the Parent(s) of __________________________________________,

This letter is to inform you that your child has had some trouble with their behavior today. While understanding that children of different ages will have varied expectations regarding what is developmentally appropriate behavior, The Nest will not be able to tolerate continuous disruptive, aggressive or violent behavior by children of any age. Your child’s behavior has continuously taken the teacher’s attention away from the care and safety of other children with this misconduct. Our methods of redirection have not been helping the situation.

Our policy states that children who are disruptive or continuously aggressive may need a behavioral plan put in place. Because your child has displayed inappropriate and unacceptable behavior we are asking that you attend a parent meeting which includes spending an hour or two in the classroom the next time your child comes to the center. We would like to work together on some ideas that will assist your child in their growth and development. If we can not resolve your child’s behavior and the child’s behavior continuously takes away from the care and safety of others, enrollment termination might be required.

If you have any questions, please feel free to discuss them with your child’s teacher or the Program Director. Or feel free to give us a call at 313-331-1444.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.
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